Newsletter July 2023

Hello All,
Hope you are all having fun with your dogs in this changeable weather!
Obedience classes are full at the moment and if anyone is interested in becoming a trainer or assistant then please contact Carla Wiltshire via Facebook Messenger, no previous experience is required.
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances there are no Agility classes running this year and there will be no fun day, but there will be a demo at the Garlic Festival on Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th August.
Rally/Obedience Fun Day – Saturday 23rd September 9am at Rookley Village Hall. There will be a chance to have a go at Rally and Obedience, light refreshments and a raffle.
Please come along and show your support for these events.
It is with great sadness that we have to lose Vikky Stewart as our club secretary due to ill health who has undertaken this role since 2012. For the past 11 years Vikky has been very involved in the club, helping out, doing lots of admin and taking part in demos with her late dog Ozzie. 
We bought Vikky a big bouquet of flowers from everyone at the club to say thank you and show our appreciation for everything she has done. She will be dearly missed and we send her our best wishes.
Take care everyone and we hope the sun comes back soon!
